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In our separate representation in relation to the Policies Map we highlight the fact that, as currently 

drafted, the key to the Policies Map generally explains that the locations for specific 

uses/infrastructure within the Ipswich Garden Suburb are “broad locations” or “indicative”. We see 

no justification for the depiction of the secondary school (or country park) being referenced any 

differently. 

 

Accordingly, therefore, we also object to the reference at the end of Policy CS15 which draws a 

distinction between the secondary school within the Ipswich Garden Suburb as an “allocation” and 

the primary schools as “broad locations”. Both should be similarly referred to as broad locations. 

Alternatively, as per our representations to the Policies Map, all such allocations within the IGS 

should be removed. 


